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Newsletter of the Phantom Flyers R/C Club             http://phantomflyersrc.com 

CLUB OFFICERS                                                   Contact Number 

President – Jan Jansen                                         (314) 921-9420 

Vice President – Don Grzina                                  (636) 233-0193 

Secretary – Jim West                                            (636) 387-0804 

Treasure – Jose' Espinosa                                     (636) 947-6067 

Safety Officer – Dave Evans                                  (636) 448-4800 

Field Manager – Don Grzina                                  (636) 233-0193 

Chief Flight Instructor – TBD                                

Activities Chairperson – Ed White                        (636) 441-6431 

Send Membership Renewals to:             

Jim West                                                 

9 Teak Court 

St. Peters, MO 63376 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Board of Directors:                    Work                           Home 

Ed White                                    (314) 232-1479                  (636) 441-6431 

Dan Sundman                             (314) 749-4029                  (636) 352-0150 

Mitch Galatioto                          (314) 234-5141                  (636) 447-5484  

Dave Evans                                      Retired                         (636) 448-4800 
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Phantom Flyers R/C Club 
September 17, 2017 Meeting Minutes 

 
The meeting was called to order by Club President Jan Jansen before 7:00 pm. There were 4 members in attendance.   
The meeting was held at the Flying Field. 
 
Secretary’s Report 
The August 2017 meeting minutes were approved.  
The club currently has 44 members, excluding family and non-participants. 
 
Field Managers Report 

 The Johnny needs to be cleaned 

 Don wants to have a couple cuts before the Pattern Contest 
 
Activities Report 

 Vista Contest was held last week 

 Wright City Flyers Fun Fly was held. There were two planes wrecked doing limbo. Jan won the limbo event and 
took second overall. Five PFRC flyers attended including Larry and Brian. Everyone had a good time. 

 Need a location for the Christmas dinner 
 
Pattern Contest Planning 

 Need Food  

 Ed is getting scoring equipment 

 Jan volunteered to provide sun blocks 

 Ed will take orders for T-Shirts to commemorate the 60th Annual Contest 

 No ball caps will be available 

 Jim volunteered to bring drinks 

 Ed will bring generator 

 Field will be open Friday for practice 
 
New Business/Activities 
Need to add Mark Twain to our web site and Facebook page 
 
Next meeting to be held at Mark Twain Hobby Shop 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
           
           jjw 10/14/2017 
            
   

____________________________________________________ 
 

 

 
 

Event Reports: 

60th Annual Fall Pattern Contest  

The CD, Ed, did a fantastic job and the amount of work that Amy did on food should not go unnoticed! Thanks guys! 



 
 



 

    

    

    

    



                

             

                

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 

http://phantomflyersrc.com/   
https://www.facebook.com/Phantom-Flyers-RC-Club-139791882811519/ 
Check there for the back issues of the Carrier Wave Newsletter, mowing schedule, event calendar 
and club roster/contact information (handy for mowing). 
 

 

Articles, pictures and tech notes for publishing in the Carrier Wave are always 

appreciated. Let us know what you are building, repairing or flying!  

 

Send them to: 

kevcox@charter.net 
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mailto:kevcox@charter.net

